
 
 

 
 

 

International Senior Competition  

in Men’s and Women’s foil 

15-16. May, 2021. 
 

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to the senior competition on behalf of the Hungarian Fencing 

Federation, which will be held in Budapest, Hungary on 15-16. May, 2021. 

 

Details of the competition are as follows: 

Dates:  

15. 05. 2021 (Saturday): 10.00 Men´s foil individual  

16. 05. 2021 (Sunday): 10.00 Women´s foil individual 

 

Venue: Gerevich Aladár National Sports Hall (1146 Budapest Istvánmezei út 3-5.) 

 

Entries: Entries have to be sent via email to nemzetkozi.nevezes@hunfencing.hu before the end of the 

deadline for entries, on the attached form. 

 

Deadline for entries: 08. May, 2021. 

 

Presence confirmation: no later than 30 minutes before indicated start of competition 

 

Entry fee: individual 2.500, - HUF / 10 EUR  

 

Formula: according to FIE JWC rules. However, the DT of the tournament is entitled to adopt modifications 

on the spot.  

Equipment: According to the rules of the FIE. 

 

Results ceremony: the finalists will receive prizes. 

The organizer will provide medical service. The finalists must appear at the medals ceremony in an official 

tracksuit. 

 

COVID regulations: Entry to the territory of Hungary in passenger traffic is only allowed to pursue business 

or economic activities (including sports). Participants need to provide an official PCR test result (in English) 

to the border officials upon arrival to Hungary. The sample taken must not be older than 72 hours at the 

time of arrival. All participants are asked to avoid public places, and respect sanitary measures such as 

social distancing and use of face-masks. Please follow updates regarding the restrictions in effect. Up to 

date regulations will be communicated to participants before/during the event. 

 

We arrange hotel reservation and shuttle service. Please contact the following email address: 

cselleng.kata@hunfencing.hu  , Phone: +36 70 529 8475 

 

The organizer will only take responsibility for objects entrusted for safekeeping. 

Yours sincerely, 

Budapest, 22. April 2021 

Gábor Boczkó 

Sport Director 
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